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Sunday, July 4 | After 11:00 a.m. Service
This year’s Patriotic Concert will be just under thirty minutes and feature music from American 
composers and/or American tunes. Our talented lineup of musicians include: Linda Millier 
Bosteels on flute and piccolo, John L. Edwards on flute/piccolo and organ, and Warren Puffer 
Jones on piano.

All of the hymns and instrumental music in the preceding worship service will feature American 
composers as well! After service, remain seated or tune in through our regular Sunday livestream.

Patriotic Concert

Deacons’ Back-to-School Lunch
Sunday, July 11 | After 11:00 a.m. Service
Menu: Beef and Chicken Fajitas, Black Beans and Cilantro Lime Rice

Please join us for our annual Back-to-School Lunch where we’ll collect donations for The Urban 
Mission’s school supply drive! This will be a time of great fellowship and food as we come together 
to support our community. RSVP by July 7.

You can RSVP with Stephanie in the church office or online at tinyurl.com/RSVPdeaconslunch. 
You are encouraged to bring a donation of cash or supplies to the lunch. If you are unable to 
attend, you can still support The Urban Mission directly by purchasing items from their Amazon 
wish list: tinyurl.com/backtoschoolunch. 

Suggested school supply items:

•	 backpacks
•	 spiral notebooks
•	 wide-rule notebook paper

•	 pens/pencils
•	 markers
•	 crayons

•	 folders 
•	 erasers
•	 hand sanitizer

http://tinyurl.com/RSVPdeaconslunch
http://tinyurl.com/backtoschoolunch
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Super Summer Clay Painting — Saturday, July 10 | 12:00-2:00 p.m.
Beat the heat and join us for an 
indoor, air-conditioned event at The 
House of Clay (1100 NW 30th St., 
OKC)! 

Each child will get to choose a small 
clay project to paint. The House of 
Clay will fire it and turn it from clay 
into ceramic. 

You will be able to pick up your 
masterpiece at church by July 18. 

Please RSVP to Miss Cyndi at 
cyndi@fpcokc.org by July 5 if you are 
able to come.

Children & Youth

Presbyterian Women (PW)
Priscilla Circle — Tuesday, July 13 | 10:00 a.m. 
In the Reception Room at the church. 

figurine options include an alligator, cat, angel or unicorn!

Check out last 
month’s 
Super Summer 
event! 
The kiddos enjoyed 
making crafts 
and exploring the 
Children’s Garden 
at Myriad Gardens.
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July Birthdays
Happy birthday to all!

01: Jakob Bakhtiari
03: Betty Bourn,
       Larry Kerr,
       Fran Smith
05: Elizabeth Garrett,
       Dan MacLemore
06: Asa Brittan,
       Ken Brown,
       Kathy McCraw,
       Larry Nichols
08: Brian Broderick, 
       Berkley Bunch,
       Rebekah Lusby,
       Walter Winfree

09: Emily Etherton
11: Jim Borgstadt,
       Kathleen Romans
12: Claudia Borquaye,
       Sheila Lindell,
       Becki Walden
14: Carolyn Papineau 
16: Alan Nelson,
       Mia Winfree
20: Kate Collins
21: Paula Bagwell
22: Terry Good

23: Gabriel Lusby,
       Debra Vermilyea
25: Zane Black
26: Barbara Namminga,
       Harold Namminga,
       Becky Osmond
27: Jacob Seagraves
28: Bill Robinson
29: Caroline Kahoe
31: Tina Atwood,
       Katie Davenport 

The Urban Mission Golf Tournament
Monday, July 19 | 8:00 a.m.
Help support a worthy cause at The Urban 
Mission Golf Tournament! Registration is $100 
per player, which includes green fees, cart, lunch 
and prizes. 

You can register online at tinyurl.com/
urbanmissiongolf. Registering at the door will 
also be accepted. 

Other opportunities, such as sponsoring a hole, 
exist for those wishing to participate without 
playing. 

Please email contact@urbanmissionokc.org for 
more information. 

https://tinyurl.com/urbanmissiongolf
https://tinyurl.com/urbanmissiongolf
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